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Inside Outsourcing: Florida Employment Law Veteran Reflects
on PEO Industry’s Rise
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Mike Miller and Tim Tack, two powerhouse Professional Employer Organization (PEO) attorneys

joined Fisher Phillips’ Tampa office in January 2020. To celebrate and reflect on the impact their

work has had across Florida, Mike spoke with Tampa’s Business Observer on how the industry has

grown over the past 30 years. In the profile, Mike shares his thoughts on the benefits of using a PEO

during a booming economy, how employers select whether PEOs are a good fit for their hiring and

staffing needs, and what challenges are ahead for the growing industry across the state. 

To read the full article, visit Business Observer.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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